
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/27/2014 12:11:05 PM 
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: US Attorney 

Paul - we are going to announce at 1:30 p.m. today that we believe the U.S. Attorney will criminally indict the 
Company for violations of the Pipeline Safety Act very soon. We believe these changes have no merit and that we 
will be successful in our defense of the charges. I wanted to give you a heads-up in advance of the announcement. 
Please do not forward this pending our official announcement. 

Sent from my iPad 

Sent from my iPad 
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